
I am a very concerned and outraged citizen of stronger and 
increased EMF radiation being irresponsibly forced within our 
communities on all life! Children, elderly and those with biological 
complications do not need further increased radiation imposed on 
us. 
I support this bill fully as a starting point of being more conscious 
in being more preventative in protecting our developing children. 
 
And now with this 5-G roll out being aggressively installed every 
250'-500' within our dense populations it is extremely dangerous 
and is simply not worth taking the risks.  
Fiber Optics and hard wired technology is the direction we need to 
go in keeping up with future demands. We need to consider all costs 
involved, especially our health, and cyber threats. We need to do all 
we can to stop this multi-Trillion Telecom Industry from further 
invasion and take over our public space with no due process, 
transparency, responsibility, or consideration of the true costs to 
the greater whole. 
 
Prevention over Crisis is the safe direction to go. 
 
Loretta Huston 


